Wendy Marsolek

I am against the ban of gas-powered vehicles. Electric vehicles are a great option for those who
would like to purchase them but there are not enough advancements in technology to mandate EV.
There are also many costs financially and environmentally associated with EV that will raise the
cost of living and lower the quality of life for consumers. To mandate them also really infringes on
the rights of businesses and consumers to make personal decisions.



